
Parent Advisory Council 

General meeting May 5, 2014 

Minutes 
 

Attending: Naz Jakir co-chair, Ellen James, secretary 

David Rawnsley-Principal, Iha Hayer-Community School Coordinator 

Regrets: Christine Stover, Petrina Bosiak 

 

Call to order: 7:00 pm 

Motion to approve the agenda 

Moved; kelvin Chow 

Second: Naz Jakir 

CARRIED 

 

Motion to approve the April 2014 minutes 

Moved: Naz Jakir 

Second; Ellen James 

CARRIED 

 

Student Council Report Nhi Nguyen-chair  Students are busy planning the Bulldog Bash and are looking for parent volunteers to 

sell hotdogs at the event-June 11 - 1:30 to 4:00 pm 

Trina Moulin-Burnaby Teachers Association; teacher job action update 

Co chair report and correspondence: no report 

Treasurers report: no report-see attached summary of funds 

Principal’s Report: Dave Rawnsley 

-Summarised back up plans should job action effect graduation ceremonies 

-Proposed school calendar for next year was distributed 

-Learning improvement funds are available through the Province. Byrne Creek historically requests funding to further 

literacy, reading support and recovery, and extra staffing or support for classrooms. 

-Would like to receive feedback from parents if there are other areas these funds could/should be earmarked for. Literacy 

will continue to be a focus. 

Presentation on school climate: Wayne Best 

Old business; Dry Grad Update 

New Business: Community School Council and Constitution and Bylaws-tabled 

DPAC BCCPAC: no report 

Adjourned; 8:45 p.m. 

Co-chairs: Naz Jakir/Christine Stover 

Treasurer Petrina Bosiak 

Secretary Ellen James 

 

Next meeting June 2, 2014 

Join us for a light supper and conversation in the library on this last meeting of the school year! 


